
      

What a busy term! We 

have celebrated World 

Book Day, Pancake Day 

and Science Week as 

well as having a 

fabulous Roman 

Workshop and hatching 

eggs at school. 

We hoped that you 

were all able to come to 

our assembly and that 

you learnt lots about 

the Romans. We really 

enjoyed performing it 

for you all!  

Enjoying Science Week Pancake Day Races! 

Relaxing with good text on World 

Book Day 



 

Maple Class will be reading ‘The Great 

Kapok Tree’ and The Stone Trolls in 

English. In Science we will be learning 

about nutrition, skeletons and muscles in 

our Animals including humans topic. 

Please support your child at home by: 

 Learning times tables; 2s, 3s, 4s, 5s and 8s. 

 Rapid recall of mental addition and 

subtraction facts; 

o Adding and subtraction all numbers up 

to 20 e.g. 20-8, 14+3 
o Adding and subtraction up to 100 e.g. 

100-86, 50+34 
 Practising spellings 

 

Don’t forget to 

login to the 

following 

interactive 

resources to 

support your 

child’s learning: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please continue to read with your child and 

discuss their books at least 3 times a 

week. Well done Maple Class for                

winning non-uniform this term! 

 

Highlights to look forward to in Term 5! 

      Horton Kirby Trip! (25.4.23)   Living Land Trip (4.5.23)    Book Fair 
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